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MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director

DENR-MIMAROPA Region

1515 DENR by the Bay Bldg., Roxas Boulevard,

Brgy. 668, Ermita, Manila
FROM : The Director
SUBJECT COMPLAINT OF INACTION ON HOMESTEAD APPLICATION

NO. 214245 (E-116019)

This refers to the email dated December 13, 2023 of Mr. Lester Alvarado
Flores, requesting © - action on the Homestead Application No. 214245 (E-116019),
which was referred to this Office on December 15, 2023, by the Office of the
Undersecretary for Legal and Administration with EDATS No. OSEC-2023-007785.

It has come to our attention that the matter was already subject of several
follow-ups by Mr. Flores, for your action. However, as of this date, it seemed that he
has not received any action or response regarding his request from your Office.

In this regard, and considering that your Office has jurisdiction over the
subject matter, we are referring the said email, for whatever action you may deem
appropriate to take thereon, consistent with the existing laws, rules and regulations.

Please inform directly the concerned party of the action taken on the matter,
copy furnish this Office, for record and monitoring purposes.

For your prompt and immediate action.

AT l}QY EMELYNEi TAL%IS CESO v

R

IN ument of Environment and Natural Resources
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Copy Furnished:

usec.la@denr.gov.ph
usecais@denr.qgov.ph
osec.referral@denr.gov.ph

DTN: 20231200683
OMm 210-1
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MR. LESTER ALVARADO FLORES
trilliumpower@protonmail.com

Dear Mr. Flores,
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This refers to your email dated December 13, 2023, requesting action on the
Homestead Application No. 214245 (E-116019), which was referred to this Office on
December 15, 2023 by the Office of the Undersecretary for Legal and

Administration.

As can be gleaned from your email, it seems that you already followed-up the
above-mentioned application with the DENR-MIMAROPA Region several times,
however, did not receive any action or response in return.

Considering that the matter herein falls within their jurisdiction, we have
referred the same to that Office, on even date, for their prompt and appropriate

action.

Rest assured that you shall be informed of any action taken on the said

matter.

We hope that we have been of assistance to you.

Thank you.

Copy Furnished:

usec.la@denr.gov.ph
usecais@denr.gov.ph
osec.referral@denr.qov.ph
mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
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EDATS No. OSEC-2023-007785

Very truly yours,

A'ITY EMEEL“E; TALiIS CESO IV

Director
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